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“SWINE FLU” INFORMATION PAMPHLETS 
(IN ENGLISH AND SPANISH) 

AVAILABLE AT WOODBINE BOROUGH AHLL 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky would like to inform residents that 
informational pamphlets concerning the H1N1 (“swine flu”) influenza outbreak, 
provided by the Cape May County Department of Health, are now available---in 
both English and Spanish versions—at the Woodbine Municipal Building, 501 
Washington Avenue. 
 
“Updated information on the outbreak continues to be updated on 
www.cmchealth.net and www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu. The following phone number is 
also available for the Health Department 609-463-6581,” noted Mayor Pikolycky. 
“It is important for individuals to make themselves aware of this potential 
epidemic.” 
 
 
 


